Park West Two
Cliff Mine Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15275
CORPORATION 412-788-1080
PEC DIVISION C-34-7-3-205

July 20, 1983

31842

Project No. 0701,37

Mr, Donald Lynch
New Jersey Department of
Environmental Protection
Division of Waste Management
Hazardous Site Mitigation Administration
8 East Hanover Street CNO28
Trenton, New Jersey 08625

Dear Mr, Lynch:

Recently Mr, Robert Goltz of the USEPA requested that I send you five (5)
additional copies of the Draft Combe Fill South RAMP. Please find these
copies enclosed for your review and use. These copies have been numbered
CF-15-D through CF-19-D as part of the NUS Corporation Quality Assurance
Program,

We look forward to receiving the review comments from the NJDEP on the
Draft Combe Fill South RAMP.

Very truly yours,
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Linda S, Paul
Senior Engineer
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